Workshop for Rio Lindo Club

The Rio Lindo Club will hold a workshop prior to its next regular meeting Monday, March 24 at the Port St. Lucie Community Center on Prima Vista Boulevard. The workshop will start at 10:30 a.m. and will be on table arrangements. Members should bring a low container, pin holder and/or oasis, mixed bouquet or fresh

flowers and greens.

The regular meeting will start at 12:30 p.m. with refreshments. Mrs Edward Schaag, District 10 Director FFGC, will attend and give a brief talk on Federation Garden Club work. The program will consist of slides of English Gardens and Design by Mrs. George Frost.

All interested in joining the Garden Club are welcome.





